
 

 
 

 

 

 

Announcement of 
MEMIL - CCN PRO CYCLING 

 
Bike brand MEMIL is proud to announce a partnership with 
clothing brand CCN SPORT to form as a Finnish UCI Continental Team 
for 2018 under the name of Memil – CCN Pro Cycling. 
Colin Leung, CEO of CCN Sport said “We are proud to become a 
part of this project working with an exciting and developing team 
for 2018 as Memil – CCN Pro Cycling. The teams’ plans fit 
seamlessly with ours for the development of our brand both in 
terms of products but also exposure, and so 2018 is looking to be 
an exciting year” 
 
Team Owner Fredrik Strid said “This is an exciting development 
for us as a team going into 2018 and what will be the true start of 
this project. As a new and young team we are particularly keen to 
look at all aspects of performance and so to have CCN Sport on 
board not only as the team’s clothing supplier but also as co-title 
sponsor is a great step for us towards achieving our goals. 
 
The team looks set to start the 2018 season at le Tour de 
Filipinas followed by the Tour de Taiwan. Follow the team on 
social media for regular updates plus on the team website. 
 
 

www.memilprocycling.com 


